
Friday 8th July 2022

Monday 11th July 2022

Sports Day Amendment

Dear Parents and Carers,

Due to the high temperatures forecast for this week, we will be holding the fun class group

sporting events tomorrow morning as originally planned but we will be postponing the

competitive events to Tuesday morning 19th July.

You are welcome to come and watch the children compete in their races on Tuesday 19th

July from 9:15 - 12:15, instead of Tuesday 12th July in the afternoon. We hope that by

running the event in the morning it will be significantly cooler than the current forecast for

tomorrow afternoon.

Thank you very much for your support.

Yours sincerely

Park Hill Junior School
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